
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NJ TRANSIT has announced that its locomotive engineers have rejected a new contract agreement and may initiate a rail 

strike as early as Friday, May 17. 

 

In the event of a strike, all NJ TRANSIT rail service will be suspended, including service to New York Penn Station and 

Metro-North connections west of the Hudson River. 

 

Key Information for Commuters: 

• All NJ TRANSIT trains will be suspended if a strike occurs. 
• Limited substitute bus service will be available. Riders should expect significant delays and crowding. 
• NJ TRANSIT rail tickets and passes will be cross-honored on NJ TRANSIT bus and light rail service. 
• Tickets will not be accepted on PATH, ferries, or most private carriers. 
• Academy Bus will operate service from PNC Bank Arts Center, but requires separate ticketing. 

 

Park-and-Ride Service will be available on weekdays from the following locations: 

• Secaucus Junction 
• PNC Bank Arts Center (Academy Bus) 
• Hamilton Station 
• Woodbridge Center Mall 

 

For full details, service maps, and the latest updates, visit: www.njtransit.com/abc 

 

Residents are strongly encouraged to make alternate travel arrangements and consider telework options where possible. We 

will continue to share updates as they become available. 
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